
David

I refer to our discussion on Monday 20 August in which the issue of
Duke Energy Australia (DEI) seeking a short extension of the final
date for submission of a revised access arrangement for its
Wallumbilla to Gladstone pipeline system was raised.  In light of
delays that DEI has experienced in finalising supporting information
for its revised access arrangement, DEI wishes to formally apply for
an extension until Friday 7 September 2001 of the final date for
submission of the revised access arrangement.

Regards

Rob Prydon
Duke Energy International


